
THANK YOU FROM THE BOOK FAIR!


The PTA would like to thank everyone who participated and 
volunteered in this year’s Fall Book Fair!  Special thanks to 
Mrs. Romano who helped the students shop during their 
classes! We were able to donate over $3500 worth of books 
towards classroom libraries this month alone using rewards 
earned from these fairs!


Our book and poster raffle winners will be notified by Mrs 
Romano to pick up their prizes at the library on Monday.


All teacher donations will be in marked bags available for 
pickup in the library.  Teachers will be notified as well if 
they have items waiting to be picked up.  


Congratulations to all of the winners!  Thank you for making 
this season’s Book Fair a success and we will see you next 
Spring!


